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STATEMENT 
 
The NSW Parliament has been advised that a person who attended Parliament 
House has tested positive to COVID-19. 
 
We are working closely with NSW Health to ensure the safety of our visitors, staff 
and members. 
 
The premises is undergoing deep cleaning. 
 
NSW Parliament House is currently closed to the public and we thank you for your 
cooperation. 
 
Further advice will be provided, including on sitting arrangements for the Houses of 
Parliament. 
 


